Date ____________________

Prime Minister Kevin Rudd

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Mr Rudd,

Please lift the ban on Australian aid money being spent on abortion and some contraceptive information, so that Australian aid money can be really effective.

A cross-party parliamentary group last year described the ban as cruel and illogical

and points out that it encourages unsafe abortion, which is responsible for 13

per cent of all maternal deaths globally, many in our region.

The chair of the cross-party parliamentary group said that “far from helping to

improve maternal health”, the current guidelines “actually increase the likelihood

that more women will die”.

What makes it worse is that the guidelines apply even in countries where abortion is legal and should be safe!

I don’t want my foreign aid dollars being wasted when they could be helping people ~ please let our Australian aid money be effective by abolishing this cruel ban.

Yours sincerely,

Signature 
_________________________________

Name 

_________________________________

Address 
_________________________________




_________________________________

Email 

_________________________________
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